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EDITORIAL

A §t%fem ent of Policy. Controversy isstimulating, and so we were interested to re ad
Bill Budach's comment on Free Flight in the December 1987 issue of his Ontario Bulletin.
Mentioned were "the journal atmosphere . . . of Free Flight", and "the cold legal manner of
reporfing SAO meetings". Our first reaction is that it is very good to have comments, which
are preferable to no comment at all - which could imply that Free Flight is so dull that is is
not worth commenting about,

It is therefore appropriate to state our thoughts on the image Free Flight should present to out-
siders as well as to SAC members. As an official publication, it must be responsible. This is not
to say that editorials should be free from opinions on exhortations. Opinions, however, should
be confined to the editorial where it can be seen that they belong to the editor.

The policy with regard to club news has been to welcome as many club newsletters and individ-
ual IF::frers as members wish to send in. Whether used in part or in full, their content is publishec
as it was written, the idea being that each writer has o different style and so will provide some
variety in the news. A number of articles written by your editor for another gliding publication
have invariably been "improved" by the magazine editor. This is not the present policy in Free
Flight. Only the writer knows what he wants to say — we respect his individual contribution.

The report of the S.A.C. annual meeting should, in our view, represent as faithfully as possible
a reproduction of what was said. Because of distance, many members are not able to attend this
meeting. They have a right to receive a report of what took place, not an opinion on what took
place.

The content of Free Flight depends on the number of contributions sent in. The presentation is
determined by the editor. The newsletter could certainly be improved, and we hope to introduce
innovations, but the production is a spare time task, and spare time is limited. We are glad to
receive and publish news received regularly from Calgary, Red Deer, Edmonton, Winnipeg and
Quebec; S.0.S.A. and Gatineau send their newsletters but publish them less frequently. In the
past couple of years not many photographs have appeared in Free Flight. Prints of photographs
and photographs accompanying articles will be welcome.
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World Contest Fund: ' TR e X

Clubs will now have received books of raffle tickets. Each book sold will add $7.00 towards
payment of pilot expenses, hire of sailplane, etc. These tickets seem to go down well in offices
and engineering plants. So there is hope for a useful contribution to the fund - keep selling.
Area organizers should send ticket stubs to Walter Piercy, but cheques should be made out to
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S.A.C. and sent to Treasurer, Don Wood, 121-6 Vanguard Avenue, Pointe Claire, P.Q. .
Returns should be sent in by early February, as the draw for East and West prizes will be on 16th
March ot the S.A.C. annual meeting,

Team Selection, World Contest:

Terry Beasley, M.S.C., chairman of the selection committee, reports that balloting has been
completed. The result is:-

1. C. Yeates 7. G. Lockhard
2. D. Webb 8. M. Stoten
3. W. Mix 9. P. Mortensen
4. J. Firth 10. P. Tingskou
5. W. Deleurant 11. A. Boudreau
6. E. Henderson 12, S. Bienada

The first three pilots have all advised that they are willing to participate at their own expense,
so that it appears that we will be able to enter the top men chosen. At a recent meeting in
Montreal, members of the selection committee, together with SAC president Walter Piercy,
elected Terry Beasley as team captain.

HI is expected that C. Yeates and D. Webb will fly in the open class, W. Mix in the standard
class.

1968 Mail Election of Directors:

Proposals from clubs for the nominee for their region were required to be sent in by the end of
December. Nominations are required so that a list of regional nominees will be available. Then
all clubs in the region may vote for the man they prefer. [f voting for regional directors is not
completed by the AGM on 16th March, these directors will be elected by all clubs attending the
meeting, so that the regions will lose their exclusive choice for a person to represent them.

Quebec Aviation Council:

This is a proposed new body to represent the particular needs of aviation in the province. This
new organization will no doubt be similar to those existing in B.C. and Alberta. The organizers
have invited groups to appoint regional representatives. 1t is thought that the representatives
from S.A.C. could be drawn from different Quebec Clubs in rotation.

Commercial Gliding Schools:

The directors feel that such bodies should be members of S.A.C. in some manner, as S.A.C. is
the authority which deals with F. A.l. awards in Canada. It is also desirable for gliding to have
one voice in the country  This subject will probably be on the agenda for the March 16th meet-
ing.

F. A. I. AWARDS

Approval for applications received in November and December, 1967:-

Gold Badge:
Steve Burany KaéCR Mount Washington SOSA
Deszo Kelemen Kab6CR _ Mount Washington SOSA






